
Hi, my name is Kathleen Ferretti,  
SUBJECT LINE: SUPPORT House Bill H7382 
 
 I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides 
badly needed housing for URI students as has been done for decades. The town would 
rather have 1,200 empty bedrooms than providing housing.  
The 3-student limit per house drives up the cost of housing, and makes URI students 
scramble to try to find available housing. I have 2 rentals in Narragansett.  The 3 
person  limit affects me directly, and all the students at URI looking for off campus 
housing. Let's be business friendly, and supportive, not elitist.  Thank you for listening! 
 
Sincerely,  
Kathleen Ferretti 
886 Weaver Hill Rd 
Coventry, RI 02816  
 


